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 A.Bautier COMMNT2015/7172/P 10/02/2016  22:59:19 As a tenant in the neighbouring building (address indicated below) my concern would be that the 

southern side wrap around extension would bring the building a lot closer to our side window and 

potentially obstruct view.  In addition as there is an obscured window to be installed in the bathroom, it 

is not clear as to whether this would be directly opposite the side window of our flat.  

It is stated within section 4.33 of the planning statement that there should be no impact on neighbouring 

buildings but the two points above remain unclear to me. I would simply request clarification on this. 

For information purposes I would like to be informed of the committee date.

Thank you

78 Compayne 

Gardens

Flat 5

 A.Bautier COMMNT2015/7172/P 10/02/2016  22:58:5878 Compayne 

Gardens

Flat 5
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